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Whole Class Marking

Andew Percival

Whole-class marking can be an effective way to ensure students overcome
misconceptions and improve their learning. While the approach can offer benefits to
learning it is worth noting that implemented incorrectly it can lead to other learning
challenges for the class.

Andrew Percival is deputy headteacher at Stanley
Road Primary School in Oldham. Early in his
career he became an Advanced Skills Teacher
working across Key Stages 1 and 2. He has been
teaching and leading in schools for over 20 years
and currently leads on curriculum development
and English.  He has delivered training on
curriculum development across the UK to over
200 schools and has written articles for TES,
Teach Primary and The ResearchEd Guide to
Curriculum. He can be found on Twitter at
@primarypercival

Primary and Secondary
Headteachers, Deputy Headteachers  

9 November

3.45pm-4.45pm

Online training

£25 per school

Headteachers, Deputy
Headteachers and Senior
Leaders

In this session Andrew will introduce the concept of whole class
marking and how it can be successfully implemented in school
and lead to a positive impact on students progress.

or contact Liz Hopkins, e.hopkins@becketonline.co.uk


